Welcome to Year 3 & 4 Spring Term



Dear Parents/Carers,

Happy New Year. We hope you all had a lovely Christmas and are ready to get back to it.

We welcome your children back into school with lots of exciting lessons planned and events to look forward to. Please see the back of this letter for an overview of this half terms learning.

As ever, if you want to get in touch, please feel free to do so either in person, via the school office or via the Seesaw family app.

Mrs Pickering, Mr Tyson and Miss Pool

PE Days

Bassenthwaite- Wednesday Ennerdale—Wednesday Buttermere—Thursday

Children need to make sure they are wearing their full PE kit on their PE day.

Homework and spellings

Homework and spellings will be set on a Friday and are to be completed by the following Thursday.

Spelling tests will be on a Friday.

Homework is set on Seesaw. Each week children are expected to complete

*10 minutes of Times Tables Rockstars

*5 games of Spelling Shed

*Read to someone at home 3 times and get a signature in your reading record.

Children will receive a sticker for completing all 3 tasks.

Please ensure your child brings their reading diary in to school daily.

Key Dates for Spring term

- 26th January
 Yr 3/4 boys football tournament
- 2nd February
 Yr 3/4 girls football tournament
- 12-16th February
 Half term
- Wednesday 28th Feb —Friday
 1st March

Yr 4 Residential to Robin Wood.

- 5th and 6th March Parents Evenings
- 20th March Easter Disco
- Wk beg 25th March—
 Easter experience in St James' church
- Thursday 28th March Last day of term
- Tuesday 16th April
 Start of summer
 term

